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JOINT SELECT COMMITTEE - FUTURE GAMING MARKETS 
 

The Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets is continuing its inquiry 
with the intention of completing further and final hearings during June and July 
2017.  
 
The Committee, as part of its Terms of Reference and the Inquiry process, is also 
considering the gaming arrangements in other jurisdictions in Australia. 
 
At this stage the Committee anticipates reporting  by the date set by the 
Parliament of Tasmania, 30 September 2017.  
 
 
  
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Hon Mike Gaffney MLC (Chair) 
Hon Tania Rattray MLC (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Rob Armstrong MLC 
Mr Scott Bacon MP 
Ms Sarah Courtney MP 
Ms Andrea Dawkins MP 
 
For further information: Hon Mike Gaffney MLC – 0409 015 253 
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